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October 30, 2020 
 
 
Chief Frank Nastasi 
Troy Police Department 
500 W. Big Beaver 
Troy, MI 48084 
 
Dear Chief Nastasi: 
 
As Director of the Northwestern University Center for Public Safety, I am pleased to write you 
about the performance of Sergeant Jason J. Clark during his attendance in our School of Police Staff 
and Command (SPSC). 
 
At the end of each ten-week program, the Center for Public Safety presents the Franklin M. Kreml 
Leadership Award to the student who best displays the dedication, devotion, ethics, sense of justice, 
and other attributes that exemplify the kind of leadership that is needed in today's law enforcement 
community. 
 
Throughout the class, Sergeant Jason J. Clark consistently demonstrated an excellence in these 
qualities and characteristically distinguished himself in these areas and therefore was selected by his 
classmates to be the recipient of the Kreml Award for the #476th SPSC class. 
 
Please convey my personal congratulations to Sergeant Jason J. Clark for this outstanding 
achievement. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Bradford 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Sergeant Jason J. Clark 
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